College Planning Committee – Meeting Notes

June 21, 2012 

Attendees
Present: Jim Haynes, Letha Jeanpierre, Bob Stockwell, Brian Murphy, Mallory Newell, Student, Colleen Lee-Wheat, Tracy Chung
Overview
The group provided feedback on the Governance Assessment Form that was completed by SSPBT and IPBT. Data still needs to be collected from the FERPBT, which will be done this summer. Feedback from the three PBTs will be used to improve the form before it is available to all governance groups next year.  The group will meet this summer to review the results from the survey. The results will be included in the master plan update and used for the accreditation visit in October.
The chair developed a document that outlines all 60 planning agendas, assigns them to a group, and provides a space for each group to input the date completed if already completed, the date it will be completed and a space for a link to the evidence to confirm that it was completed and to be used in the accreditation reports. The group reviewed the document and made sure the planning agendas were assigned to the appropriate groups. The chair will meet with the PBT chairs this summer to discuss the document and get feedback from them before it is presented to each group for completion. 

The group updated the planning calendar for 2012-13. The chair will meet with the vice president of instruction to determine the best format to market the document for use in the PBTs for planning purposes. 

The group set goals for the academic year 2012-13 which include updating the college’s value statements, assessing the shared governance structures, and assessing the 6-year planning cycle model. 

The group also discussed the possibility of beginning a dialogue about how the college does its budgeting and addressing zero based budgets. 

The group will meet this summer to review the data from the Annual Governance Assessment form, review and update the governance handbook, and finalize the master plan update document. 
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